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From: Zuczek, Jeffrey
To: Holtom, Jonathan
Cc: Smith, Jeff; Zuczek, Jeffrey; Lovallo, Marc; Kirts, Christopher; Fitzsimmons, Michael
Subject: Florida Power & Light Company Title V Permit Administrative Correction Request for Putnam Plant- Adjustment of


 Permit Expiration Date to 12/31/2014
Date: Monday, March 23, 2015 3:14:02 PM
Attachments: Putnam Administrative Correction Request_signed by Responsible Official_03-25-2015.pdf


RUE PPN ORIS 6246 HRSG 1-1.pdf
RUE PPN ORIS 6246 HRSG 1-2.pdf
RUE PPN ORIS 6246 HRSG 2-1.pdf
RUE PPN ORIS 6246 HRSG 2-2.pdf
Notification to FDEP_Putnam_Jan_2015.pdf
FPL_PPN_1070014-008-AV_SOC_2014.pdf
RUE PPN ORIS 6246 HRSG 1-1.pdf


Importance: High


Jon – Please see the attached official request from Florida Power & Light Company (FPL) to
 administratively correct the Putnam Plant expiration date of the currently effective Title V air
 operation permit to the shutdown date of 12/31/2014 (as previously communicated to the
 Department as attached).
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions,
 
Jeff
 
Jeffrey Zuczek, M.S, B.S
Air Media Specialist | Juno Environmental Services (JES)
Florida Power & Light Company
O: 561-691-2635 | Cell: 561-568-9079
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From: Zuczek, Jeffrey
To: Holtom, Jonathan
Cc: Washington, Kevin; Archer, Mary; Zuczek, Jeffrey
Subject: Regarding Early Retirement of FPL"s Putnam Plant Title V Permit (1070014-008-AV)
Date: Monday, March 02, 2015 11:55:37 AM
Attachments: Notification to FDEP_Putnam_Jan_2015.pdf


Jon – Greetings! I hope folks in Tallahassee were spared from the seemingly Tropical Storm-
like conditions over this past weekend J
 
I wanted to reach out to you regarding our Putnam plant. Last year, FPL provided a letter
 notifying the Department of the planned retirement for Putnam plant (please see attached).
 In order to avoid having to submit various air-related reports (e.g. AOR, Annual Statements of
 Compliance, Excess Emission reports, Semi-Annual Monitoring reports, etc.), FPL is seeking
 clarification on how to retire the currently effective Title V permit for the facility (1070014-008-


AV) as soon as possible. Putnam is currently in the process of dismantlement and demolition.
 
FPL will still be reporting for the 2014 calendar year as required.
 
Via a brief conversation with Mr. Jeff Koerner this morning, Jeff pointed out that the
 Department has a process for early retirement of Title V permits and that FPL should contact
 you on this matter.
 
Please advise what is required on FPL’s behalf to retire this permit as soon as practicable.
 
Thanking you for your time and effort,
 
Jeff
 
 
Jeffrey Zuczek, M.S, B.S
Air Media Specialist | Juno Environmental Services (JES)
Florida Power & Light Company
O: 561-691-2635 | Cell: 561-568-9079
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